
CONTEST-SPECIFIC RULES FOR THE
NATIONAL WINTER CASH CONTEST

Each participating station will also need to consider specific governing state laws 
pertaining to radio contests. 
The following rules shall govern the Winter 2022 Cash Contest [WIN MANDY AND JIMMY'S
CASH] (“the Promotion” or “Contest”). These contest-specific rules should be read in
conjunction with [HITS 106.3 WCDA’s (“the Station”) General Contest Rules, which are
applicable to all contests conducted by [HITS 106.3 WCDA].  The Winter 2022 Cash 
Contest may also be called by any of the names included in Exhibit A, attached 
hereto. 

NO PURCHASE NECESSARY TO ENTER OR WIN.  A PURCHASE WILL NOT INCREASE YOUR CHANCES OF
WINNING.   

1. Promotional Period: The Promotion begins on or around Monday, January 10th 2022 
and shall continue for six weeks (the “Promotional Period”), excluding weekends and 
federal holidays.  

2. Entry Deadline:  The deadline to submit entries for each prize drawing is 11:59 
PM local time.  

3. Eligibility

   1. The National Winter 2022 Cash Contest* is open to U.S. residents, eighteen and
older, except for the following individuals: employees or families of employees of 
Participating Stations; the IBA officers and directors, volunteers, or vendors; 
Vipology or vendors thereof; or advertising sponsors of the contest in local 
markets, listed in Exhibit B [STATION CREATE EXHIBIT B AND ATTACH PRIOR TO POSTING] 
(collectively, the “Sponsors”).  This Promotion is subject to all applicable 
federal, state, and local laws and regulations.  This Promotion is void outside the 
United States and where prohibited.  

   2. Listeners are eligible to win a cash contest prize only once per contest.  Any



Participant who has won a prize from this Contest during the Promotional Period will
be ineligible to receive an additional prize.

   3. Participants must sign all contest release and waiver forms required by 
participating station before accepting prize.  Entrants are required to provide 
truthful information in all Promotion submissions and when requested by the Station 
in connection with this Promotion.  The Station reserves the right to reject or 
delete any entry that it discovers to be false or fraudulent.  The Station reserves 
the right disqualify any entry from any individual who does not meet the eligibility
requirements or whom it discovers has provided false or fraudulent information. The 
Station will delete any and all entries as may be required by law.

                             

   4. Entry Method:  
        
Participants who wish to participate in the Contest must do so using the Station’s 
website via the National Cash Contest widget.  The National Cash Contest widget is 
located on the Station’s main webpage, located at [www.HITS1063.com].  In order to 
participate, a Participant must submit the required personal information and the 
Station’s on air “keyword” by 11:59 PM local time, the same day that the keywords 
are provided.  Three different keywords will be announced on air on the Station at 
random points through the day.  Participants may utilize each keyword to submit 
three entries into the contest each day.  Each Participant may only submit three 
entries per day, and each of the three entries must utilize a different keyword.  
The Station reserves the right to delete, reject, remove, or otherwise not consider 
any submissions which contain a duplicate keyword. 

When providing the keyword on air, the Station will spell the keyword.  Participants
must submit the keyword as it was spelled on air, and only the keyword, in order to 
provide a qualifying submission.  If a Participant’s submission does not match the 
spelling provided by the Station on air, the Station reserves the right to delete, 
reject, remove, or otherwise not consider such submissions when selecting a winner. 

Participants are required to submit all requested information, which may include 
their first and last name, telephone number, email address, address, city, state, 
zip code, and certify they meet the age requirements, in order to participate.  The 
Station reserves the right to delete, reject, remove, or otherwise not consider any 
submission which does not contain all requested information.  Multiple Participants 
are not permitted to utilize the same email address.  Failing to provide separate 
email addresses for each Participant may result in a Participant’s submission being 
disqualified.  In order to avoid disqualification, only the authorized account 
holder of the submitted email address should use that email address to participate. 



The authorized account holder is the natural person who is assigned to the email 
address by an internet access provider, online service provider or other 
organization that is responsible for assigning the email address or the domain 
associated with the submitted email address.  Participants may not utilize more than
one email address to increase the number of submissions for that Participant.  Use 
of any device or method to automate entry is prohibited.  

Only those submissions that are received by 11:59 PM local time containing the 
keywords aired that day will be considered in selecting a winner.  The Promotion 
administrator’s computer is the official time-keeping device for the Promotion.  
Only those submissions which the Promotion administrator deem timely will be 
considered in selecting a winner.  Proof of submission or other indication of 
submission will not be accepted to prove the timeliness of a submission. 

THE STATION RESERVES THE RIGHT TO DISQUALIFY ANY PARTICIPANT WHO VIOLATES THIS 
PROVISION OR ANY OF THESE RULES FROM SELECTION AS THAT DAY’S WINNER AND FROM THE 
CONTEST OVERALL.

This Promotion is in no way sponsored, endorsed or administered by any third party, 
including social media platforms or search engines.  By submission of an entry, the 
Participant releases all Sponsors from any responsibility or liability for the 
Promotion’s administration, prizes or promotion. A Participant’s entry information 
is being provided to the Station only.   

Sponsors are not responsible for any technical issues which may result in an invalid
submission, including disrupted , delayed, lost, or unavailable internet 
connections; cell phone service and/or carrier issues; computer failures, errors, or
data loss of any kind; failed, incomplete, garbled or deleted computer or network 
transmissions; inability to access any website or online service; any other error or
malfunction, late, lost, illegible or misdirected entries; or for printing errors in
any advertisement, entry form or the rules. 

By use of the Station’s website and by entering the Contest, the Participant agrees 
to the Station’s Website Terms of Use Agreement and to the use of the Participant’s 
personal information as described in the Station’s Privacy Policy, located on the 
Station’s website.  Through participation in this Contest, Participants agree to 
receive marketing materials from the Station and Station’s contest sponsors. If 
Participants have questions about the collection or use of their personal 
information, Participants should contact the Station using the below information. 

Entry materials that have been tampered with or altered are void.  If the Contest 
Administrators determine, in their sole discretion, that there is any suspected or 
actual electronic tampering with the Contest or if technical difficulties compromise
the integrity of the Contest, the Sponsors reserve the right to void the entries at 



issue and/or terminate the Contest and conduct a random drawing to award the prize 
among all eligible entries received as of the termination date.  If the Contest is 
terminated due to tampering or technical difficulties prior to its expiration date, 
notice will be posted at www.iba.media and on the Station’s website.  If, for any 
reason, the Contest is not capable of running as planned, including tampering, 
unauthorized intervention, fraud, technical failures, or any other causes beyond the
control of Sponsors which corrupt or affect the administration, security, fairness, 
integrity or proper conduct of the Contest, Sponsors reserve the right at their sole
discretion to cancel, terminate, modify or suspend the Contest.  Sponsors reserve 
the right to disqualify any Participant that tampers with the operation of the 
Contest or violates the Official Rules of the Contest.

   5. Prizes and Odds of Winning.  

   1. (2) TWO WEEKLY PRIZES of $1,000 (USD) will be awarded each Monday for 6 weeks 
beginning on January 17th, 2022. A total of (12) Twelve prizes of $1,000 dollars 
each will be awarded throughout the duration of the contest. 

   2. A Participant’s odds of winning depend upon the number of Participants and the
number of correct entities submitted by each Participant.  This is a nationwide 
contest, and winners will be selected from a pool of submissions from throughout the
United States.  Even if the Station has rebranded or renamed this Contest, as 
described in Exhibit A, Participants are still subject to a national pool of 
Participants. 

   3. Participants are only eligible to win once per contest.  Any Participant who 
has already received a cash prize in the ongoing Contest period will be ineligible 
to receive an additional prize. 
 
   4. Winner Selection and Notification.

Two winners will be randomly selected each Monday, beginning Monday January 10th, 
excluding U.S. National Holidays, during the Promotional Period. In order to win, a 
Participant will be selected from the valid submissions received the prior business 
day using a random number generator.  The Contest Administrator will attempt to 
contact the selected Participant by phone, utilizing the phone number provided at 
the time of submission.  The call to the selected participant will likely occur (but
is not required to occur) between 12PM and 2PM Eastern Time.  The call may show as 
coming from an Indiana number (area code 260) or as an “UNKNOWN” caller; there is no
guarantee what the call will show on the Participant’s phone and the Sponsors are 
not responsible for any error or confusion that may result from how the call is 
displayed on the Participant’s phone.  The Contest Administrator will attempt to 
contact the selected Participant by phone three times within a 15-minute period, 



although those calls could happen within a smaller window of time. No messages, 
voice mail, or other type of messages will be left on the selected Participant’s 
phone. If the Contest Administrator is unable to contact the selected Participant 
after calling them three times, then an alternate Participant will be randomly 
selected, and the same contact method will be utilized to reach the alternate 
Participant.  If the first selected participant cannot be contacted, a maximum of 
four alternate participants will be selected each day.  If after attempting to 
contact the five randomly selected participants in this manner, the Contest 
Administrator has been unable to contact any of the randomly selected participants, 
an additional five individuals will be selected from the valid submission pool.  If 
contact is made with the randomly chosen Participant after three phone calls, that 
Participant will be awarded the prize.  Participants need not be listening or 
present to win.  The call with the selected winner will be recorded for future 
playback on any and all participating Stations. 

All winner information, such as name and location, will be collected at the time 
that the winner is contacted.  This information will be sent to the local Station.  
The IBA will provide the local station with a $1000.00 (USD) check, made out to the 
local Station from the Cash Contest Account held by the IBA.  The local Station will
then draft a check to the winner, utilizing the information provided to the Contest 
Administrator at the time of winning. Winners will be notified to pick up their 
checks.  The Sponsors and Station will notify winners of when to pick up their 
checks as soon as practicably possible.  Any prizes, certificates, or checks not 
claimed within 60 days of notice will be forfeited by the winner.  Winner checks 
must be claimed by the selected winner, in person, at the Station’s designated 
location, with proper identification.  The Station reserves the right to refuse to 
deliver any check, prize, or certificate to any individual who’s proper 
identification does not match the information provided by the selected winner at the
time they are contacted, or in accordance with all federal, state, and local laws. 
Decisions of Station management with respect to the Contest are final.

The Sponsors are not responsible for any technical issues, natural disasters, or 
other intervening factor which may prevent the Contest Administrator from being able
to reach the selected Participant.  The Sponsors are also not responsible for any 
technical issues, natural disasters, or other intervening factors which may result 
in the selected winner’s contact information from being correctly recorded or 
provided to the Station. It is the responsibility of the selected winner to ensure 
that the information provided at the time of contact is correct.  Any failure to 
provide correct information may result in the prize being forfeited or the winner 
being unable to collect.  The Station, Sponsors, and Contest Administrator reserve 
the right to withhold any prizes which they suspect may be fraudulently obtained. 

   5. General  

   A. Payments of all federal, state, and local taxes are solely the responsibility 



of the winner(s).  Winner(s) will be required to complete and submit an IRS Form W-9
or the equivalent including a winner’s full Social Security Number for receipt of 
any prize valued at $600 or more.  Failure to submit a complete W-9 or equivalent 
will result in disqualification and forfeiture of the prize.    
 
   B. Participating in the Promotion and acceptance of a prize constitutes a 
winner’s and guest’s (where applicable) permission for the station or its agents to 
photograph, film and record each winner, and to use his/her name, address (city and 
state), likeness, photograph, voice, biographical information and/or any statements 
made by him/her regarding the Promotion or its Sponsors for purposes of trade, 
publicity or promotion without additional financial or other compensation, and, 
station may, where legal, require a winner to sign a publicity release confirming 
such consent prior to acceptance of the prize.  In the case of a conflict between 
this paragraph 3b and any other provision of these contest rules, this provision 3b 
shall govern. By accepting the prize, each winner grants to Sponsors the right to 
use the winner's name, voice, picture and/or likeness for purposes of advertising 
and publicity in any and all media now known or hereafter invented, without further 
permission or additional compensation (except were prohibited by law).  All expenses
on receipt and use of prize are the sole responsibility of winner.  Winner by 
acceptance of their prizes, agree to release Station, IBA, and their advertising, 
promotion and production agencies and their respective parents and subsidiaries, 
shareholders, directors, employees, agents and representatives  from any and all 
liability, claims or actions of any kind whatsoever for injuries, damages or losses 
to persons and property which may be sustained directly or indirectly in connection 
with the receipt, ownership or use of the prize or while preparing for, 
participating in, and/or traveling to any Contest or prize-related activity or to 
station to collect the prize.

   C. No prize transfers.  Offer subject to federal, state and local regulations and
laws and is void where restricted or prohibited.  By entering, participants agree to
these rules and the decisions of the Sponsors.  

   6. To the fullest extent permitted by law, by participating in the Promotion, 
you:

   A. Agree to grant station a non-exclusive, perpetual, worldwide license to edit, 
telecast, exhibit, rerun, reproduce, use, syndicate, license, print, distribute and 
otherwise exploit any items (including any photos, videos, audio, or written 
material) submitted as part of your contest entry (the “Materials”), or any portion 
thereof, in any manner and in any and all formats and media now known or hereafter 
devised, without payment to you or any third party; 
   B. Acknowledge that station reserves the right, in its sole discretion, not to 
use the Materials at all; and
   C. Represent and warrant that: you are at least as old as the age of majority in 
your state; you have the full legal right, power and authority to grant to station 
the license provided for herein; you own or control the complete exhibition and 
other rights to the Materials you submitted for the purposes contemplated in this 
license; you are either the parent (or legal guardian) of any minor featured in the 



Materials or have received the express consent of the parent (or legal guardian) for
any such minor to appear in the Materials and to enter the minor’s likeness in the 
Materials in the contest; and neither the Materials nor the exercise of the rights 
granted herein shall infringe upon or violate the right of privacy or right of 
publicity of, or constitute a libel or slander against, or violate any common law or
any other right of, any person or entity.
   D. Prior to awarding any prize station in its sole discretion may require 
verification of Promotion winner’s or winners’ identification by a showing of valid 
government-issued photo identification.  

   7. To the fullest extent permitted by law, by participating and/or accepting a 
prize, entrants, winner(s) and guests (if applicable) agree to release and hold 
harmless the station conducting the Promotion, its sponsor(s) and promotional 
partner(s), its advertising and promotion agencies, any social media platform 
utilized in the conduct of the Promotion (including but not limited to Facebook, 
Inc.) and each of their respective parent, subsidiary and affiliated entities, and 
the officers, shareholders, directors, employees, agents, representatives, 
successors, and assigns of each of them (collectively, the “Released Parties”) 
against any and all claims or liability arising directly or indirectly from the 
prize or participation in the Promotion.  Station may also require eligible 
Promotion winner to sign a liability release confirming such consent.  

   8. The station conducting the Promotion, in its sole discretion, reserves the 
right to disqualify any person (and all of their entries) from this Promotion if he 
or she tampers with the entry process, the operation of the Promotion, or the 
operation of the station’s website, Facebook Page, and/or any other social 
networking site used in the Promotion, or is otherwise in violation of the rules.  
The station conducting the Promotion further reserves the right, at its sole 
discretion, to modify, cancel, terminate or suspend the Promotion, or any part of 
it, if it is not capable of completion as planned or if any fraud, technical 
failures or any factor beyond the station’s control, including infection by computer
virus, bugs, tampering, unauthorized intervention or technical failures of any sort,
corrupt or affect the administration, security, fairness, integrity or proper 
conduct of the Promotion as determined by the station in is sole discretion.  Any 
attempt by an entrant or any person to deliberately damage any station website, 
Facebook Page, and/or any other social networking site used in the Promotion or to 
undermine the legitimate operation of this Promotion may be a violation of criminal 
and civil laws.  Should such an attempt be made, the station reserves the right to 
seek full prosecution and/or damages from any such individual to the fullest extent 
permitted by law.  The station’s failure to enforce any term of these Official Rules
shall not constitute a waiver of this provision.  If due to circumstances beyond the
control of the station conducting the Promotion, any competition or prize-related 
event or travel is delayed, rescheduled, postponed or cancelled, the station 
reserves the right, but not the obligation, to modify, terminate, suspend or cancel 
the Promotion and shall not be required to award a substitute prize.

   9. The Released Parties are not responsible for (i) typographical or other errors



in the printing, the offering or the administration of the Promotion, or in the 
announcement of a prize; (ii) entries not received due to difficulty accessing the 
internet, service outage or delays, computer difficulties, malfunctions, 
disconnections, other technological failures, telephone service outages, delays, 
dropped calls, or busy signals, or any other difficulties that may prevent an 
individual from sending or receiving a text message; or (iii) lost, stolen, mangled,
misdirected, postage due, illegible, incomplete, incorrect, or late entries.  
Further, the Released Parties are not responsible if any part of a Promotion prize 
cannot be awarded due to acts of god, acts of war, natural disasters, weather, acts 
of terrorism or other factors beyond Station’s control.

   10. By participating in and running this contest, participating Station agrees to
release other participating Stations, IBA, and their advertising, promotion and 
production agencies and their respective parents and subsidiaries, shareholders, 
directors, employees, agents and representatives  from any and all liability, claims
or actions of any kind whatsoever for injuries, damages or losses to persons and 
property which may be sustained directly or indirectly in connection with the 
Contest or while preparing for, participating in, and/or traveling to/for any 
Contest related activity. 

   11. Official Rules and Winner List  
                
To obtain a physical copy of the General Contest Rules, these contest-specific 
rules, or a list of winner(s) following completion of the Promotion (please specify 
which), send a self-addressed envelope specifying “General Contest Rules,” National 
Winter Cash Contest,” or “National Winter Cash Contest Winner List” by February 
14th, 2022 to:  GM, Radio Station WCDA, 401 West Main Street #301, Lexington, 
Kentucky 40507. 

   12. Terms of Use Agreement & Privacy Policy 

The Privacy Policy of the station conducting the Promotion is located here: 
https://www.classicrock921fm.com/privacy-policy/.

For questions regarding our Terms of Use and Privacy Policy, please contact: 

GM, Radio Station WCDA, 401 West Main Street #301, Lexington, Kentucky 40507. 

National Sponsor(s): Vipology and IBA

Exhibit A
List of Participating Stations and Local Branding of Contest



 3 Cities Inc.
 KXXO
 No Regrets
  

   
 3 Rivers Radio Group
 WALI
 Christmas Bills Cash Giveaway
 WDNT
 Christmas Bills Cash Giveaway
 WENR
 Christmas Bills Cash Giveaway
  
   
 3 Towers Broadcasting Company LLC
 WSVX
 GIANT fm Pays Your Christmas Bills
 WROI
 GIANT fm Pays Your Christmas Bills
 WREB
 GIANT fm Pays Your Christmas Bills
  
  
 7 Mountains Media
 WBHV
 B's Bye Bye Bills
 WZWW
 3WZ's Credit Card Cash
 WOWY
 WOWY'S WALLET REFRESH
 WLEJ
 Bigfoot's Holiday Payoff
     
 The Calls for WCBF here are WCBF-HD2
 
 WNKI
 The Wink 106 Holiday Cash Catch Up
 WCBF
 Delete Your Debt With Bigfoot Bucks
 WMTT
 Met Money
 WNGZ
 Wingz Debt Wipe Out
 WPHD
 Cool Cash
 WENY
 Magic pays your bills
 WCBF



 Jamz Holiday Payback
 WSBG
 SBG Pays YOUR Bills
 WVPO
 Bigfoot Pays YOUR Bills
 WLGD
 Bigfoot Pays YOUR Bills
  
   
 Adams Radio of Fort Wayne
 WBTU
 US933 $12,000 Credit Card Cash Contest
 WJFX
 HOT1079 Fantastic Plastic Payoff
 LOUD
 The Breakfast Club's Credit Card Cash
 B969
 The Steve Harvey Holiday Payoff
 WWFW
 Wayne's Words for One Thousand Dollars
 WXKE
 963XKE's Credit Card Payoff
   
 Adams Radio of Las Cruces
 KWML
  
 KHQT
  
 KGRT
  
 KSNM
  
   
 Adams Radio of Northern Indiana
 WLJE
 "Bank Account Bonus"
 WZVN
 "Bank Account Bonus"
 WXRD
 "Bank Account Bonus"
  
   
 Adams Radio of Tallahassee
 WWOF
 Pay Off Your Christmas Bills!
 WQTL
 The Post Christmas Payout
 WXTY
 Pay Off Your Christmas Bills!
 WHTF



 Hot Holiday Payoff
  
 Advanced Media Partners
 WPIA
 12 Hits In A Row, 12K Giveaway
 WWCT
 CT 12K
 WZPN
 ESPN Peoria Signing Bonus
  
 Alabama Media
 WJRL
  
 WECB
  
 WESP
  
 WBBK
  
 All Pro Broadcasting
 KHTI
 Hot 103.9 Post Holiday Bill Pay
 KATY
 KATY 101.3  Post Holiday Bill Pay
   
 Bennett Radio Group
 WOXO
 Stan & Heidi Pay Your Bills
 WIGY
 The Breakfast Club Pays your bills
  
 Brayden Madison / Kensington
 WHIN
 Christmas Payoff
   
 Cap City Communications
 WFKY
 Cash in the Moo Year
 WFRT
 Magical Money Tour
 WKYW
 Bling in the New Year
  
 Captain Barbosa Media
 KBGE
 That Funny, Forgetful Santa
  
 Chesterman Communications Jamestown Inc.
 KSJB
  



 KSJZ
  
 Chisholm Trail Broadcasting
 KXLS
 My 95.7 Pays Your Christmas Bills
 KHRK
 97.7 Christmas Payoff
  
 CLARITY COMMUNICATIONS
 WLXO
 Jason and Sheila Pay Your Christmas Bills 
 WZNN
 Sports 96.1 Pays Your Bills 
   
 Coastal Broadcasting
 WCZT
  
 WJSE
   
 Codcomm, Inc.
 WHYA
 Holiday Bill Pay
 WPXC
 Holiday Bill Pay
 WFRQ
 Holiday Bill Pay
 WKFY
 Holiday Bill Pay
  
 Costa Eagle Radio
 WMVX
 Valley 989 Pays your Bills
 
 DENBAR COMMUNICATIONS INC.
 WBBC
 The Bobcat Will Pay Your Bills
 
 DJ Broadcasting
 WKDE
  
 W271DB
   
 Edwards Communications
 WIDL-FM
  
 WKYO-AM
 KTAK
 Holiday Bill Pay
 KVOW
 Holiday Bill Pay



 KFCW
 Holiday Bill Pay
 KWYW
 Holiday Bill Pay
 KDNO
 Holiday Bill Pay
 WHAK
 The Wave Pays your Christmas Bills
 WHSB
 The Bay Pays your Christmas Bills
 WWTH
 Thunder Rock Pays your Christmas Bills
   
 FLEMING STREET COMMUNICATIONS, INC.
 WJUC
   
 Florida Keys Media, LLC
 WWUS
  
 WCNK
  
 WAVK
  
 WEOW
  
 WAIL
  
 WCTH
  
 WFKZ
   
 Forks Broadcasting Inc
 KBDB
   
 Franklin Broadcasting Corporation
 WLQM
  
 G2 Media Group LLC
 KAGE
 The Mix Pays your Christmas Bills
  
 Gold Standard Broadcasting, Inc
 WGSX
 Grand Slam of Cash!
 
 Heart of Wisconsin Media LLC
 WCWI
 Big Bad Bill Payoff 
 WFHR
 Home-Grown Holiday Payoff



   
 HEFTEL BROADCASTING
 KHYZ
 Bank Balance Bailout
 KHDR
 Bank Balance Bailout
 KIXW
 Bank Balance Bailout 
  
 Highway 64 Radio LLC
 KDDD
  
 Hill broadcasting
 KRWI
 $981 cash payout
   
 Holladay Broadcasting
 KJLO
  
 KLIP
  
 KRVV
  
 KMVX
  
 KMLB
  
 KRJO
  
 Holston Valley Broadcasting Corp
 WTFM
 New Money for the New Year
 WRZK
 New Money for the New Year
 WVEK
 New Money for the New Year
  
 Hometown Broadcasting
 93.1
  
 102.3
   
 Jackson Hole Radio
 KMTN
  
 KZJH
  
 KSGT
  
 KJAX



  
 JetStream Media LLC
 WPFQ
 Christmas Credit Card Cash
   
 Kensington Digital Media
 WHPY
 Christmas Payoff
   
 Kensington Digital Media
 WRSW
 Christmas Payoff
 WAWC
 Christmas Payoff
   
 KGVY LLC
   
 KGY, INC
 KYYO
 "KAY-O Pays Your Bills"  
 KYYOF2
 "KGY Pays Your Bills" 
  
 KHIL Radio
 KHIL
 
 KIIC
 KIIC
  
 Lake Broadcasting Inc.
 WKGA
  
 WDNG
  
 WFEB
  
 Leatherman Communications Inc.
 KCHI
 
 Leighton Broadcasting - Fergus Falls
 KZCR
  
 KJJK
   
 LKCM Radio Group LP
 KFWR
  
 KTFW
  
 KTWF



  
 KRVF
    
 LM Communications
 WGKS
 KISS Pays Your Bills
 WBTF
 1079 The Beat Pays Your Bills
 WCDA
 Win Mandy and Jimmy's Cash
 WBVX
 BeerMan's Bonus Bucks 
 WLXG
 Cash Grab
 WMXE
 The Mix Holiday Payoff 
 WKLC
 Rock 105's Extra Paycheck 
 WJYP
 The Jock Signing Bonus 
 WCOO
 Thank You For Being A Friend!
 WYBB
 Weekly Payday 
   
 Lucky Dog Broadcasting
 KKUT
 The Goat's Grand Giveaway
  
 Magic Broadcasting II, LLC
 WVFT
  
 WILN
 Big Bailout with Island 106
 WWLY
 Raid Willie's Wallet
 WYYX
 X Out Your Debt
   
 Manning Media, Inc.
 WWEG
 Cold-Ca$h
 WAFY
 Cold-Ca$h
  
 Maryland Media One, LLC
 WHGM
 Gold's Holiday Payoff
 WXJX
 Gold's Holiday Payoff



 WMIR
  
 WYAY
  
 Maximum Impact Communications
 WQBR
   
 McKenzie River Broadcasting
 KMGE
 Chadd & Kristi Pay Your Bills
 KKNU
  
 KEUG
  
 KEQB
 La Que Buena Pays Your Bills
 
 mediaBrew Communications Marquette Llc
 WFXD
 103-FXD Pays Your Bills
 WKQS
 Sunny 101.9 Pays Your Bills
 WRUP
 98-3 WRUP Pays Your Bills
 WFXD
 Fox Sports Marquette Pays Your Bills
 WFXD
 97-5 GTO Pays Your Bills
 WFXD
 106.1 The Sound Pays Your Bills
 
 Midlands Media Group
 WWNQ
  
 WZMJ
  
 Nashville's Sports Radio Inc
 WNSR
  
 WMGC
  
 WNTC
 
 WSJD
   
 Pamal Broadcasting Ltd.
 WDVT
  
 WJEN
  



 WJJR
  
 WSYB
  
 WZRT
 
 Pamal Broadcasting Ltd.
 WKBE
 Big Country Credit Card COnsolidation
 WFFG
 Froggy 100.3 Credit Tab
 WNYQ
 Q101.7 $2000 Bill Pay
 WMML
 Not Participating
 WSPK
  
 WHUD
  
 WXPK
  
 WBPM
  
 WGHQ
 
 WYJB
 B-Bucks Pay Your Bills
 WFLY
  
 WKLI
 CAT CANCELS YOUR CREDIT CARDS
 WAJZ
  
 WROW
  
 WINU
   
 PMB Broadcasting, LLC
 WCGQ
 Q107.3 Pays your Christmas Bills!
 WKCN
 Kissin' 99.3 Pays your Christmas Bills!
 WKCN
 106.9 Rocks Pays your Christmas Bills!
 WBOJ
 Boomer 102.5 Pays your Christmas Bills!
 WLTC
 103.7 Lite fm Pays your Christmas Bills!
 WRCG
 Classic Rock 105.5 Pays your Christmas Bills!



   
 Port Broadcasting
 WGUY
 Pay Your Holiday Bills
 WXEX
 Pay Your Holiday Bills
   
 Powell Broadcasting
 KSUX
 K-Sue 105.7's Stash of Cash
 KKMA
 Classic Rock 99.5 Free Cash Giveaway
 KQNU
 Q 102's Ice Cold Cash
 KKYY
 Cold Hard Cash from Y Country Y101.3
 KSCJ
 K-S-C-J's Winter Cash Bash
   
 Q-Media Group
 KWNG
 KWNG 106 Christmas Refund
  
 Q-Media Group
 WCMP
 Cool Country Christmas Refund
   
 Radio Plus
 WFDL
 Sunny Gives You Money
 WTCX
 Rockin' Cash Give Away
   
 Ranchland Broadcasting Company
 KBRX
   
 RCG Media, LLC
 WBFA
 98.3 The Beat Pays your Christmas Bills!
 WKCN
 Hip Hop 106.5 Pays your Christmas Bills!
 WRLD
 95.3 Smooth R&B Pays your Christmas Bills!
  
 Regional Radio
 WWSC
 93WSC THE LEGEND'S MONEY FOR NOTHING
 WCKM
 985 CKM THE GOOD GUYS PAY YOUR BILLS
 WCQL



 HITS 95 9 HITS HOLIDAY REFUND
  
 Renda Broadcasting Corporation
 WDAD
  
 WQMU
  
 WLCY
  
 WCCS
 
 WEJZ
  
 WGNE
 
 WHJB
  
 WPXZ
  
 WECZ
  
 WKQL
 
 WSHH
 
 WWGR
  
 WJGO
  
 WGUF
  
 WSGL
   
 Reno Media Group
 KODS
 The New Years Bill Payoff
 KRNO
 106.9  New Years Cash
 KLCA
 Alice Is Paying Your Bills
 KOLC
 The New Years Bill Payoff
 KZTQ
 The New Years Bill Payoff 
 KBZZ
 The New Years Bill Payoff
   
 Sound Broadcasters
 WKTG
  



 WFMW
  
 Southern Broadcasting
 WWGM
  
 WYDL
  
 WWFA
  
 WSLV
  
 WTKI
  
 WIEZ
   
 Steel City Media
 KBEQ
 Q104 Pays Your Bills 
 KCKC
 Pay Your Christmas Bills 
 KFKF
 KFKF Paycheck Payoff
 KMXV
 Mix 93.3's $2,000 a week
 
 WLTJ
  
 WRRK
 BOB's Payday
 
 Sterling Broadcasting, LLC
 KQSN
  
 WBBZ
   
 Telemedia Broadcasting Inc 
 WGRQ
  
 WGRX
   
 TNCRadio.LIVE
 TNCR
 Christmas Bill Payoff
   
 Trending Media, Inc.
 KXIA
 Pay Your Christmas Bills
 KFJB
 Pay Your Christmas Bills
 



 Turner Media Group Inc
 WZBB
 B99-9 Pays your Christmas Bills!
   
 Vizella Media
 WPIE
 We Pay Your Holiday Bills
   
 VOX AM/FM LLC
 WEZF
 Star 92.9 Credit Card Payoff
 WXXX
 The 95 Triple X After Xmas Bonus
 WCPV
 Cash Stash
 WEAV
  
 WVTK
  
 WXZO
  
 WVMT
   
 Walco Enterprises, LLC
 WHNR
 Boss Hogg's Christmas Bailout
   
 Waynco Radio Inc.
 WUUF
 Pay Your Christmas Bills
  
 WEBR Radio
 WEBR
 Pay Your Christmas Bills
 
 Mahon Communications Inc.
 WFJX
 Pay Your Christmas Bills
 
 WFJX "Holiday Cash"

  WGLM  
 
 Wireless Communications Corp.
 KJAN
 KJAN Christmas Cash
   
 Wolf Creek Radio Broadcasting
 KLMI
 Hits 106 Holiday Cash



   
 WYGR, LLC
 WAKV
 Jethro's Christmas Refund
   
 American General Media
 KKSS
  
 KABG
  
 KKRG
  
 KLVO
  
 KJFA
  
 KIOT
 
 KISV
  
 KKXX
  
 KGFM
  
 KEBT

Exhibit B: LM Communications-Lexington Local Sponsors

                 WGKS
 KISS Pays Your Bills
 WBTF
 1079 The Beat Pays Your Bills
 WCDA
 Win Mandy and Jimmy's Cash
 WBVX
 BeerMan's Bonus Bucks 
 WLXG
 CashGrab 

Local Sponsors Don Franklin Family of Dealerships/Clark's Pump 'N Shop


